


of the process that led to this decision. This is a significant financial burden
that should be carefully reconsidered.

I urge the Council to reconsider the rapid progression of these projects, to provide
greater clarity and transparency, and to explore alternative solutions that will not
unduly burden residents. We, the community, deserve to have more detailed
discussions on these matters before decisions are finalized.

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to your response and hope
that the concerns of Petersburg residents will be taken into account in the upcoming
decisions.

Sincerely,
K. Daniel Schwartzentruber




